
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF SOUTH DAKOTA 

 
In the Matter of the Petition of   ) 
North American Local, LLC for    ) Docket No. TC19-009 
Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications ) 
Carrier in the State of South Dakota   ) 
 
 

ERRATUM 
 

North American Local, LLC (“NAL”) hereby submits this Erratum to the Request for 

Clarification filed on May 7, 2022.  This Erratum corrects the location of NAL’s switch, which 

was incorrectly identified as being in Florida when the switch is located in Georgia.  No other 

changes or corrections are being made to the Request for Clarification. 

 

 
Dated: May 8, 2022 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      North American Local, LLC 
 
       
     By:  Gene DeJordy 
      Counsel for North American Local, LLC 
      Dakelyn Consulting 
      766 Mill Hill Terrace 
      Southport, CT 06890 
      203-583-0256 
      Gene@Dakelyn.com 

 
 




